
H2A  

WHEREAS the US sheep industry has a critical need for guest workers 

WHEREAS the US sheep industry has used the H2A program to provide 

a legal workforce for more than 50 years, 

WHEREAS questions still remain about the health insurance 

requirements and the numerical cap provisions in the proposed new H2C 

program; 

BE IT DIRECTED that ASI support and works to ensure passage of 

H.B. 4092 (the Ag Act) to fulfill this critical labor requirement of the US 

sheep industry, 

BE IT FURTHER DIRECTED that ASI works to address the concerns 

of the health insurance requirement, and the numerical cap. 


